
 

 

 
 

 
 

SATs Results 
This week, we received our SATs results for our Year 6 pupils I wrote the following to their parents: 

 

I cannot tell you how proud we are of this cohort of children. They have worked so hard throughout their time 
at Leigham Primary School and have been an absolute credit to the school and their families. These results do 

not define the children. There is so much more to them all as individuals than whether they are good at 
English, Maths and Science but the results of the whole cohort is phenomenal and very well deserved. 

We look forward to the children sharing their end of year Leavers Performance ‘Matilda’ with their families 

next week and wish them an enjoyable final week at primary school.  

Football  
On Monday afternoon, our last sporting fixture of the year took place as we 
welcomed Mount Street Primary for our annual friendly match! The match was 
played in great spirit and was very tight for the first 45 minutes; however, in 
the last quarter, a flurry of goals secured a comfortable 5-0 win for Leigham. 
Thank you to the staff at Mount Street for transporting their children to us and 
allowing more of our wonderful Year Sixes to represent the school one last 
time! 
  

Year 3 Ancient Greek Day  
On Monday, Year 3 had an amazing Ancient Greek Day. They designed their own 
labyrinths, tackled challenging maths problems, and decorated some pots. They were 
excited to make tzatziki and flatbreads, and were (mostly) impressed when it came to 
tasting, too! Thank you to all of the families for supporting with costumes.  
 

Year 5 Learning Together  
On Tuesday afternoon, Year 5 had their final learning together session of the 
year. This showcased all of their learning about the Ancient Egyptians in the 
form of a museum. The children created models, power points, posters and 
many other things to showcase their learning to their parents.  
We really enjoyed getting to share this with all who visited!  
 
Year 1 Aquarium Visit  
What a busy week Year 1 have had! They had a fantastic time at the National 
Marine Aquarium, working hard throughout the day to learn facts about the 
sea life looked after there and engaging positively to become ocean scientists 
in the afternoon! We were so proud of all of them as they represented our 
school brilliantly. What superstars!  
 
Nursery – A Bug’s Life! 
Nursery really enjoyed meeting the 'Bug Man' (Dave, from Bugs Life kids 
parties and events) this week! He brought along lizards, a tortoise, a skink, a gecko, 
bearded dragons, snakes, a hedgehog, millipedes, hermit crabs, cockroaches, a bullfrog 
and a tarantula. The children were kind and careful and really enjoyed learning about, 
looking at, touching and holding the animals. Well done Nursery we are so proud of you!  
 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057029546397&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW6Dk4_wBP-O6Hu0eCLE3FXPAF3gJYkU7sjEBGHqmFPhSy-2ne-PxVoD37VGZA_OwEi1QaByxmtWp5liZG8DtXapjvZ1cGSXva3huy56zPpDOflcn4CeG7lgWJ7p7G5q-jLQOiM0fTtPEo-nO5iQF400ijRgxd6oDMMAo2f8lcvI8tmC1XzT-RqT0tmwACev1GmtS8tUEE0b5BvIpDR8XoY&__tn__=-%5dK-R
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100057029546397&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZW6Dk4_wBP-O6Hu0eCLE3FXPAF3gJYkU7sjEBGHqmFPhSy-2ne-PxVoD37VGZA_OwEi1QaByxmtWp5liZG8DtXapjvZ1cGSXva3huy56zPpDOflcn4CeG7lgWJ7p7G5q-jLQOiM0fTtPEo-nO5iQF400ijRgxd6oDMMAo2f8lcvI8tmC1XzT-RqT0tmwACev1GmtS8tUEE0b5BvIpDR8XoY&__tn__=-%5dK-R


 
Summer Fair  
We are delighted to announce that the summer fair last 
week raised £1900 for the school. This is incredible and it is 
thanks to all of the hard work and preparation from our 
dedicated FOLS team. We held a thank you coffee morning 
this morning to say thank you to our FOLS members for all 
of their dedication this year. Thank you to all of the families 
who came along to support the event.  
 

Compassionate School Success  
I am thrilled and incredibly proud to say that we have had confirmation that we are now 
an official ‘Compassionate School’ through all of our work supporting children and families 
through bereavement and anticipatory grief. We have been working closely with St Luke’s 
Hospice towards this and will be presented with our certificate in the autumn term. This 
afternoon we are holding a tea party with the Compassionate Buddies- the Year 5 
and 6 children who have volunteered their time to support friends this year. They 
will each receive a certificate as a token of thanks from us all at school.  
 
On a related note, I will be taking part in the Midnight Walk this evening- 13 miles- to support St Luke’s- a 
charity so close to so many of our hearts. I might see some of you there or on my trek around the city!  
 
Uniform Swap 
Please see the flyer attached to the bottom of the newsletter for information regarding a uniform swap led 
by the Planet Protectors on Monday.  
 
Information for Next Year 
Earlier this week, you will have received an 
email with key information and dates 
regarding next year. Please keep this safe for 
future reference. 
 
Menu Change  
Please see the menu change information 
which applies to next Wednesday.  
 
Have a lovely weekend,  
Mrs Barker  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates  

Tuesday 15th July 6pm Year 6 Leavers Production  

Thursday 17th July  Rocksteady Concert 

Friday 18th July  Last day of Term 6 

Wednesday 3rd September  Return to school 25/26 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 

If you would like to share significant successes e.g. from your child’s involvement in clubs/ competitions 

out of school, please send a short explanation (and a photograph if you wish to include one) to 

admin@leigham-primary.plymouth.sch.uk with ‘Newsletter Celebrations’ in the subject line. Please note 

that the newsletter is shared via email and online through our website and social media platforms and so 

adding a photograph to your email means that you consent to it being shared in all of those places. 

Class Charter Champion 
Each week, staff recognise a class member who has demonstrated our school values of being KIND, READY 

for a challenge and a great LEARNER. They will be invited to celebrate with a hot chocolate on Friday 
afternoon.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Dojo Awards 
The classes with the most weekly Dojos in each Key Stage are shown below. 

 
 
 

NEW! Golden Table 
Each week, lunch time staff recognise a class member who has demonstrated our school values both in the 

dinner hall and outside during playtime. They will be invited to sit at the Golden Table in the hall on a 
Friday lunchtime.  

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Ash Stanley Hazel Henley 

Oak Noah Fir Miyah 

Poplar  Rafe Elm Ella 
Willow Harper Pine Everyone 

Larch Imogen  Yew Everyone 

Spruce Samaria Maple Jenson 

Beech Ruby Palm Charlie 

Key Stage 1 Key Stage 2 

Year 1 Beech  

Ash Alex Hazel Skylar 

Oak Sophia Fir Ben 

Poplar  Monroe Elm Summer 

Willow River Pine Scarlett 

Larch Pixie Yew River 

Spruce Milana Maple Axel 

Beech Thomas Palm Leo 

mailto:admin@leigham-primary.plymouth.sch.uk


 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



  


